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SRCD Celebrates National Hispanic Heritage
Month

Today marks the end of National Hispanic Heritage Month (September 15 to October 15). SRCD is pleased to

join in paying tribute to the generations of Hispanic Americans who have positively influenced and enriched

our nation and society. We invite you to read the spotlights via the buttons below and learn more about

these prominent members of the SRCD Latinx Caucus and the developmental science community as a whole.

Nancy Gonzales Margarita Azmitia Gabriela Livas Stein

     

Gustavo Carlo Cynthia García Coll Debbie Rivas-Drake

 

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-nancy-gonzales-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-margarita-azmitia-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-gabriela-livas-stein-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-gustavo-carlo-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-cynthia-garcia-coll-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-debbie-rivas-drake-phd


The Latinx Caucus is an active community of researchers from all backgrounds who conduct and

disseminate high quality research with Latinx children, youth, and families.  Membership to the Latinx

Caucus is open to all SRCD Members. Learn how you can join today.

Now more than ever, we want to highlight the diverse community of scholars who make SRCD the

organization it is today. Please join us in celebrating this Hispanic Heritage Month and in observing other

important milestone months like it to come. Maya Angelou said it best: “In diversity there is beauty and there

is strength.” 

Learn more about National Hispanic Heritage Month

https://latinxcaucus.srcd.org/
https://latinxcaucus.srcd.org/join/
https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/about/

